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February 14, 2007 F E i §

Mr. Mark Gordon

wyoming Enviranmental Quality Council ?ﬁ’@ .

122 West 25th Street, Herschier Building, Room 1714 - R
Cheyenne, WY 82002 . et A Loren i

FAX: 307-7TT7-6134 ¥ Cn Lnei

RE: Appendix H of section 20, Chapter 1 Wyoming Water Quality Rules and
Regulations

Mr, Mark Gordan,

1 am writing to provide comments opposing the proposed rule change(s) with respecl w Section
20, Chapter 1 Wyoming Water Quality Rules and Regulations. It is clear that the pruposed
changes would be damaging to Wyoming and the majority of its residents. Ranchiers would lose
the ability to beneficially use CBM produced water for anything simply at the demand of some
dewnstream landowner who perceived that it might damage his land. The head of DLQ has
stated that virtually all discharges of CBM water would not be able to be permitted under the

proposed limits,

The Powder River Basin Resource Council is trying to stop CBM development.  For too long the
voice of a vocal minority has been dictating the actions of the silent majority. The views of the
petitioners are not the views of the people of Wyominy who choose to make it their homa. 1 am
one of many longtime Wyoming residents who wanl [o remain here and invest their productive
lives into making it their home. The proposed chianges would very likely eliminata my job and the
jobs of thousands of ather residents who miake their fiving in the CBM industry.

As manager of operations for the cunpany 1 work for, I can tell you that if surface discharge of
CBM produced water is not permitied, we will lose approximately ninaty percent of our
100mmctd natural gas producticn.

Thank you for your consideration.

Wwillia . Delapp 4

47 Upper Road
Sheridan, WY 82801
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